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The Old North State Detectorists (ONSD) was founded in 2009 in Greensboro, North Carolina, to bring together metal detecting hobbyists from across the Piedmont Triad area. In addition to providing fellowship, ONSD has also assisted local archeologists, historians, law enforcement personnel, and property owners in the search and recovery of items.  As part of being good citizens, ONSD has adopted a code of ethics which demonstrates our dedication to uncovering and protecting historical treasures, respecting public and private property, and being positive representatives of our hobby to the community.

At this time we would appreciate the opportunity to discuss receiving your permission to use our metal detectors to search your property. We will be happy to provide a written release of liability upon request.  Searches typically involve the digging of a small hole after a target is detected.  Rest assured, each hole will be filled and the site returned as nearly as possible to its original condition. 

For more information about our club, please visit our website www.onsdclub.com There you can view letters of appreciation the club has received from such groups as the North Carolina Division of State Historic Sites, the Unites States Department of the Interior, the National Park Service, and the Historic Jamestown Society regarding our work with each to uncover historic artifacts.  You can also see pictures from prior hunts and meetings.  Our members have found many interesting artifacts over the years!  Please feel free to visit our monthly meetings as well to meet members and learn more about our exciting hobby!

Sincerely,
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